## Limites of Student Council Leeting October 4,1948

Meeting was called to order at 5:00 P.M. by President enjamin A. Short.

John Lemis presented the question to Council, "would it be possible to formulate some plan to allow more people to bowl?" The question was thrown open for discussion, since no definite a swer could be reached, Leroy Swanson and volunteered to investigate the situation and see if such a plan could be vorked out.

President Short read the final report of the budget committee and asked for questions concerning the report.

After due discussion the president asked for a mation to pass the budget as read. Such a motion was made, seconded and carrier.

The floor was then thrown open for discussion of the mecessity for class officers. Time did not permit conclusion of the discussion and it will be continued at the ext meetin.

Meeting adjourned at 6:05 P.M.

villian P. arphy

Respectfully subm

Secretary, Pro-Tem.